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Upcoming events: 
 
February: 
 
February 10th 
Lions Valentine Party 
G.I. Holiday Inn 
Program: Lion Fred and Tammy Ruocco 
 
February 24th 
General Membership Meeting 
Buffalo Launch Club 
Program: G.I. Senior Center 
Board Meeting to follow 
 
March: 
 
March 10th 
General Membership Meeting 
G.I. Holiday Inn 
Program: Jammies for GI’s 
Speaker:Cheryl Lepsch 
Board Meeting to follow 
 
March 22nd  
Spaghetti Dinner  
G.I. Holiday Inn  
5-8PM 
 
March 24th 
General Membership Meeting 
Merritton ON 
Program: Joint Meeting 
Time: 6PM 
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Lion Tom Rusert did not draw the ace 
of spades at our last meeting. 

�

Attention All Grand Island Lions 
  
Your participation is greatly appreciated at the 41st An-
nual Spaghetti Dinner. Monday March 22nd at the Ball-
room at the Holiday Inn.  Set up begins at 10am, dinners 
served from 5 - 8pm.  Contact Lion Dick Crawford to 
serve on the set up committee, cooking committee, raffle 
committee(Lion Anne Fahning) clean-up committee and 
food servers.  Ask your significant other to bake or help 
serve the sauce, spaghetti and meatballs.  
Lion Dick Crawford 

District Governor Lion David Gehring presents Lion 
President Henry Lobl with the Governors Banner at 
our January 13th General Meeting. 
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Lions:  Please respond to Lion Anne by click-
ing on the link below: 
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 This year’s State Convention will be 
held in Buffalo May 14-16 and brings a 
very exciting race.  PCC Lion John Wargo 
and PDG Lion Douglas Alexander are vy-
ing for one of the 34 International Direc-
tor positions of our association.  The ID’s 
jobs entail supervising all officers and 
committees of the board and our associa-
tion; managing our Lions “business”, 
property, and funds; and preparing and ap-
proving each fiscal year’s budget.  It will 
be up to our club delegates to vote for one 
of these outstanding candidates.  Please 
view their websites and learn more about 
these Lions who have charted a course for 
our continued success as the world’s best-
run non-governmental organization.  Lion 
John’s website 
is www.wargo2010.comand Lion Doug’s 
is www.liondoug4id.com.  Your vote mat-
ters and the club needs a majority vote for 
the delegates to carry to the convention.  
Please view their information and select 
who you feel is best qualified for the posi-
tion. 
 Lion Tom Witkowski 

 We have a unique club with terrific 
people. Prior to transferring my member-
ship to our club, I was treasurer for a lions 
club and unless you have done the job, it is 
quite difficult to know the level of dedica-
tion that is required to hold this position. I 
would like to thank Dick Crawford and Al 
Ackerman for their work as treasurer over 
the five years that I have been a member.   
Lion Mike Steinagel 

 Dr. Andy's Day for Kids will be held at Buf-
falo Brew Pub, 6861 Main St. Williamsville,N.Y. 
from Noon -6 PM on Sunday February 28th. 
 
 Bon Ton Community Days are back. Satur-
day ,February 27 is the date. Books are $5. There 
are some geat items in the book. Please let Lion 
Annette know and she will get them to you. 
  
 Spaghetti Dinner is fast approaching. It will 
be held on Monday March 22, at the Holiday Inn. 
We can use as many Lion members as possible to 
participte in this effort to raise money for the Spe-
cial Kids Picnic.  
 We need baskets or items for baskets for the 
raffle. If you have any please contact Anne 
Fahning at 773-1900.  
 Place mats are a good way to advertise your 
message or business.  Please contact Dick Craw-
ford 773-4121. 
 Volunteers are needed for food prep,set -up, 
clean-up seling tickets, bakers for baked goods and 
bake clerks. If you are able to help  in any area and 
spend as little as 2 hours the day of the dinner it 
will be terrific to help us get to our fund raising 
goal for the Special Kids Picnic. 
 If you have any questions contact Lion 
Henry Lobl. 
 
Submitted-Lion Annette Boies-Lobl 
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Thanks to Lions Donna Lavallee , Anne Fahning, Annette Boies-Lobl, Henry Lobl, Dick Crawford, Tom Witkowski, 
Mike Steinagel and Al Ackerman for contributions to this newsletter.  The deadline for  the April Newsletter is  Friday 
March 26th.  If you have material for the newsletter, you can e-mail it to Lion Dave Chervinsky, the editor/publisher, 
at dschervin@yahoo.com.  
Please visit our web site: www.gilions.com. 
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A man joins a monastery and takes a vow of silence. He's permitted to speak only two words  
every seven years. 
After seven years, the elders bring him in and ask for his two words. "Cold floors," he says. 
Seven more years pass. They bring him back in and ask for his two words. "Bad food," he says. 
Seven more years pass. They bring him back in and ask for his two words. "Hard bed," he says. 
Seven more years pass. They bring him back in and ask for his two words. "I quit," he says. 
"That's not surprising," the elders say. "You've been complaining ever since you got here." 
Submitted by-Lion Al 

Happy Ground Hog Day! 


